
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
State Road (SR) 817/University Drive Lighting Improvements Project   
From Senator Howard C. Forman Drive to NW 82nd Street  
In the Cities of Hollywood, Pembroke Pines, Plantation, Lauderhill, Tamarac,  
Cooper City, and the Town of Davie 
Broward County, FL                                                                                                                                 
Financial Project ID: 446998-1-52-01 

SR 817/UNIVERSITY DRIVE LIGHTING IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT  

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is pleased to provide information regarding the SR 817/University 
Drive Lighting Improvements Project at 23 signalized intersections within the cities of Hollywood, Pembroke Pines, 
Plantation, Lauderhill, Tamarac, Cooper City, and the Town of Davie.   

 Construction Cost: $555,555                    Construction Start: June 2024          Estimated Completion: Fall  2024 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 
economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Upgrading existing lighting to LED fixtures along  
        the corridor  

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Erik Nemati, P.E. — FDOT Construction Manager 
erik.nemati@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 299-6441 
 
Donald Cooper — FDOT Project Administrator  
donald.cooper@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 870-3753  
 
Alejandra Pozo — Assistant Community 
Outreach Specialist 
apozo@corradino.com or (561) 690-1807 

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA 

X/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 
Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 
Project website: www.d4fdot.com 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
• Single lane closures are permitted nightly as needed 

between 7:00 p.m. and  7:00 a.m.  
• Single lane closures are permitted daily as needed 

between 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. 
• Additional information about lane closures, detours, 

and pedestrian impacts will be provided in the weekly 
traffic report distributed by FDOT and can be viewed 
using the following link:  

    https://d4fdot.com/bcfdot/closures_index.asp 
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